
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/30/2021 3:10:45 AM

First name: Richard

Last name: Reeves

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Greetings Rangers,

Due to the clear-cutting proposed in project 58218, I am explicitly against the current plan. This is a time we

should focus our energies into growing stable healthy forests for the good of our rivers and oceans. Clear cutting

is no longer a responsible option. Please consider thinning and selective logging instead. Let's be stewards of

these woods in the coming years.

Thanks,

Richard Reeves


